
From: Maria Rodriguez <Maria.Rodriguez2@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2024 3:23 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Chasse Rehwinkel <Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Garrett's Popcorn 

  

On December 17, 2024, Mischler Financial sent a box of Garrett’s popcorn, valued at $62, and Jill has 

accepted it as a gift on behalf of the city, and it’s been placed in the CFO’s public area for everyone to 

enjoy.  

  

Thank you,  

  

-Maria  

  

  

Maria D. Rodriguez 

Executive Administrative Assistant I 

Financial Policy Division / CFO's Office  

312-742-6608 

Maria.rodriguez2@cityofchicago.org 
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